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Picton High School  
Works notification  24 March 2021 

Dear Neighbour,  

We are redeveloping Picton High School to provide the latest education facilities to service growing student and 
community needs.  

In early 2021 we provided notification of works scheduled for Argyle Street to improve both traffic and pedestrian 
amenity, these included upgrades to sections of road and footpath. We are now writing to confirm the dates for 
line marking work to occur on Argyle Street and Wonga Road.  

Line Marking work to Argyle Street and Wonga Road  

As part of the road and footpath works, the contractor will be providing new line markings to Argyle Street and 
Wonga Road.  

During the work, traffic diversions will be in place as required. Pedestrian and motorists are advised to follow all 
directions provided by traffic controllers and comply with signage when in the local area.  

No road closure will be in effect. Contra flow traffic will be in place while working on a single direction (east or 
west). 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused. We will endeavour to minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity. 

Working hours  

Hours of work are in accordance with the approved Road Occupancy Licence issued by Transport for New South 
Wales.  

Work will occur between Thursday 25 March and Saturday 27 March from 7:00pm to 4:00am (weather permitting). 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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